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Wendelstedt Umpire School Hosts Family Night at Ormond Beach Sports
Complex

Ormond Beach, FL – The Wendelstedt Umpire School is thrilled to announce its upcoming
Family Night, set to take place on Friday, January 26th, 2024, at the Ormond Beach Sports
Complex from 3:00 PM to 7:00 PM. This exciting event is designed to bring families together to
celebrate the hard work and accomplishments of their loved ones participating in the Wendelstedt
Umpire School training program.

Wendelstedt Umpire School Family Night offers a unique opportunity for attendees to learn
about the skills, training, and dedication required to become a professional umpire, watch and
participate in an all-skill-level baseball game, meet and mingle with Major League Baseball
Umpires and hear their experiences while gaining insights into the world of professional
umpiring.

“This event is a wonderful way for families to connect with their loved ones' journey through our
program while enjoying an evening filled with fun, learning, and community,” said Hunter
Wendelstedt, Owner of the Wendelstedt Umpire School. “We’re excited to welcome our student’s
families to experience what makes our program so unique.”

The event is open to all family members of current students, as well as baseball enthusiasts who
want to learn more about the world of umpiring. For more information about the Wendelstedt
Umpire School Family Night, please contact Josiah Shepherd at 1-800-818-1690.

###

The Wendelstedt Umpire School is the premier training ground for professional baseball
umpires. Located in Ormond Beach, Florida, the school has prepared individuals for
professional baseball careers for over 80 years, offering comprehensive training
programs taught by top-level umpires.

CONTACT:
Bridget Wendelstedt
Media and Relations Assistant, Wendelstedt Umpire School
bridgetwendelstedt@gmail.com
(386)-562-4662

mailto:bridgetwendelstedt@gmail.com

